Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Chamberlain, Justin

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 8:59 PM

To: Hsu, Benjamin; Madden, Melissa

Cc: SWD_Waste

Subject: Fw: Southeast County Landfill Survey and Groundwater Monitoring - June 2019

From: Townsel, Michael <TownselM@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 5:03 PM

To: Chamberlain, Justin

Subject: Southeast County Landfill Survey and Groundwater Monitoring - June 2019

Hi Justin,

We wanted to notify the Department that the County is scheduling a new groundwater conductivity survey in
the vicinity of Phase Il and would like to collect another round of groundwater samples for TH-67 and TH-83
for conductivity and TDS as part of this evaluation. We have it tentatively scheduled for this Thursday and will
include this additional information in the next water quality report.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Senior Hydrogeologist
Public Utilities Department — Environmental Services

: (813) 663-3222
VOIP: 43955
: townselm@HCFLGov.net
: HCFLGov.net

Hillsborough County
332 N. Falkenburg Road, Tampa, FL 33619

Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn | HCFL Stay Safe
Please note: All correspondence to or from this office is subject to Florida's Public Records law.




